
From: Planning <planning@affinitywater.co.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 4:20 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation response S62A/2024/0058  

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Affinity Water has no comments to make regarding planning application 

S62A/2024/0058 at Land adjacent to Village Hall, East of Cambridge Road, Ugley, 

Bishops Stortford, CM22 6HR. 

 

Many thanks, 

 
Ivan Bogoliubov 

Environmental Projects Assistant 

Water Resources and Environment 
________ 

Affinity Water Limited 

Tamblin Way, Hatfield, Hertfordshire AL10 9EZ 
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